
Leicester, Leicestershire and Rutland Police and Crime Panel 

Confirmation Hearing to consider a candidate for the post of Chief Executive 

to the Office of the Police and Crime Commissioner – 2nd December 2021 

Record of recommendation of the Panel to the Police and Crime 

Commissioner 

The Police and Crime Panel held a special meeting on Thursday 2nd December at 2.30pm at County 

Hall, Leicestershire to consider the proposed appointment of a candidate, Mr David Peet, to the post 

of Chief Executive.  

The Panel considered Mr Peet’s candidacy in line with the recommended Local Government 

Association Guidance, and followed the following process: 

a. The candidate was welcomed to the meeting.  

b. The Commissioner presented to the Panel on the candidate and the proposed appointment.  

c. The candidate presented to the Panel their understanding of the role.  

d. The Panel asked questions of the candidate.  

e. The candidate clarified to clarify any answers given during the hearing and ask questions of the 

Panel about the next stage of the process.  

 

Recommendation and publication: 

In line with Schedule 1 of the Police Reform and Social Responsibility Ac 2011, the Monitoring Officer 

advises the Police and Crime Commissioner of the recommendation of the Panel, as follows: 

That the proposed appointment of Mr David Peet to the post of Chief Executive to the Office of 

the Leicester, Leicestershire & Rutland Police & Crime Commissioner be endorsed. 

You have previously requested that there be joint liaison to agree an aligned time / date when 

simultaneous of the publication of the appointment / panel’s recommendation be made. We are 

happy to work with you on this and will be in touch in due course to agree when this would be, 

whether before the advised 5-day hiatus period or after. 

Signed 

 

Kamal Adatia 

Monitoring Officer 


